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Broadcast Date: January 31, 2018 Bulletin #: F-01-18 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Cal eProcure’s New SCPRS Search Functionality 

The purpose of this Broadcast Bulletin is to announce the NEW State Contract and 
Procurement Registration System (SCPRS) search functionality of Cal eProcure 
Below are just a few of the improvements and benefits you can expect to see: 
 
• Expanded search parameters can be used to develop custom data extract in a 
downloadable format. 
• All the Procurement data can be accessed in a central location. SCPRS search 
doubles as the statewide purchasing open data source. 
• Increased transparency for Statewide purchases by providing transactional view to 
line item details, reported EPP/SABRC data, and prime and subcontracting data. 
• Increased transparency of individual transactions over time, including changes to 
the dollar amount and a more transparent tracking of their amendments. 
 
A detailed walkthrough guide on how to conduct a SCPRS search can be found on DGS’ 
eProcurement website. 
 

Questions related to the FI$Cal system technical issues should be addressed to: 
 

FI$Cal Service Center  
(855) 347-2250 

fiscalservicecenter@fiscal.ca.gov. 
 

All other procurement questions, including this notification, please contact: 
DGS eProcurement Team 

 (916) 375-2000 
eprocure@dgs.ca.go 

 

 

https://caleprocure.ca.gov/pages/public-search.aspx
https://www.dgs.ca.gov/PD/About/Page-Content/PD-Branch-Intro-Accordion-List/Policy-Training-and-Customer-Service/eProcurement-and-Business-Intelligence-Strategies-Section
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